
 

 

 
Once again, LWSA have decided to organise a trip to see a pantomime and we invite you all to join us at 

this fantastic festive event. This is not a school trip, so parents would need to provide their own 

transport.  The Facebook poll resulted in us selecting Robin Hood at the Cresset Theatre in 

Peterborough for this year’s panto.  

 

The preferred dates are Saturday 8th & Sunday 9th December, Saturday 15th &  Sunday 16th December 

and Saturday 22nd & Sunday 23rd December.  Shows are at 2pm and 6pm.  

 

All tickets will be priced at £10 each, this is taking advantage of a large, school group booking.   

 

At this stage, we are just determining the number of people interested as we need to provisionally book 

the tickets. The last time that we organised tickets, over 150 people came along and had a great time. 

 

If you think you would like to take advantage of these low-price tickets, please complete the slip below 

and return it to the School Office.  This is not a firm commitment to attend but will help in reserving 

enough seats.  Please complete and return the slip by Friday 22nd June.  Further booking forms will be 

sent out in September.  If you have any questions, please contact me directly or via the LWSA Parent 

Information Facebook page. 

 

Many Thanks 

Sue Laver 

(LWSA Treasurer) 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name: _____________________________________________________    

 

Child’s Name:_____________________________ Year Group:_____________ 

 

Phone number:________________________________ 

 

I would be interested in attending the ‘Robin Hood’ pantomime, I would like to reserve the following 

number of seats at the below show: 
 

Date Number of Tickets Required 

2pm Show 6pm Show 

Saturday 8th December   

Sunday 9th December       

Saturday 15th December   

Sunday 16th December   

Saturday 22nd December   

Sunday 23rd December   
 


